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To Northern Beaches Council  
 
RE: DA2020/1167 – 28 Fisher Rd and 9 Francis Street DEE WHY NSW 2099  
 
As a Community organisation of the Northern Beaches and a regular user of the New Life Baptist 
Church premises for community support which is located at 28 Fisher Rd / 9 Francis St, Dee Why, we 
wish to register our strong support the development proposal and note the following – 
 
The expansion of a dedicated community usage area will provide a much-needed facility to our and 
similar not for profit organisations which will assist us to expand and improve the quality of services we 
provide to our Northern Beaches community.  
 
John Gillham 
Executive Officer 
 


